From: AEMAdmin@sdcounty.ca.gov

Sent: Saturday, October 16, 2021 7:25 AM

To: Potter, Andrew; Fang, Angela; Donnelly, Liberty; Temple, Nicole; Flores, Lauren; COSD, Redistricting;
Hall, David; Lau, Chim; Villa, Nicole; Van Wagner, Keith

Subject: IRC eComment

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

You've received a new form based mail from
https://www.sandiegocounty.gov/content/sdc/redistricting/IRCecomment.htm.

Values:

First_Name :
Sherry

Last_Name :
Drzewicki

E-mail :

Phone :

eComment :

The identity of North County as a region — which includes coastal, urban and rural areas - is anchored in historical
relationships with government agencies, health care entities, youth sports leagues and social & cultural institutions.
These relationships are decades in the making. We have an interactive, symbiotic, successful relationship.

To peel off the unincorporated communities of Fallbrook, Bonsall and Rainbow from North County damages these
connections and violates our community of interest.

Unincorporated areas have many challenges in developing and nurturing their community identities. One of the lynch
pins in pursuing this civic vitality is maintaining a cohesive supervisorial district known as North County —including
Fallbrook, Bonsall and Rainbow - represented by one County Supervisor.

Do not redistrict Fallbrook, leave us where we are at "North County".

Submit :
Submit





